
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL ACTIVITY OF THE SEDONA-OAK CREEK  
SCHOOL DISTRICT #9 GOVERNING BOARD 

 
 
PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE SOCJUSD #9 GOVERNING BOARD 
MEETING SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, JANUARY 7, 2020 HAS BEEN 
CANCELLED DUE TO UNFORESEEN PERSONNEL MATTERS. 
 
THE MEETING WILL BE RESCHEDULED AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


